NOTICE OF QUORUM
OF THE GOVERNING BODY
OF THE CITY OF BLANCO

TOWN HALL MEETING WITH PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION

Regarding Updates to the City of Blanco Unified Development Code (UDC)
and
Presentation by Tommy McClung with Atlas Design Services, US Highway 281 Zoning Overlay

October 17, 2022, 6:30 PM
Gem of the Hills
2233 US Hwy281, Blanco, Texas 78606

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the City Council and Planning & Zoning Commission of
the City of Blanco may be in attendance at the Town Hall meeting in regard to updates to the City of Blanco
Unified Development Code (UDC). Tommy McClung with Atlas Design Services will also be making a
presentation regarding the US Highway 281 Zoning Overlay.

The City encourages citizens to participate and to make their views known at this Town Hall meeting.
Citizens unable to attend this meeting may submit their views to Susan Moore, Chair, Planning & Zoning
Commission (pzchair@cityofblancotx.gov). Persons with disabilities that wish to attend this meeting
should contact City Hall to arrange for assistance. Individuals who require auxiliary aids or services for
this meeting should contact the city at least two days before the meeting so that appropriate arrangements
can be made. For more information in Spanish, please contact Olga Gamez at 830-833-4525 or send email
to: citysec@cityofblancotx.gov.

No action by City Council shall be taken at this meeting.

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Notice of Meeting of the Governing Body of
the City of Blanco is a true and correct copy of said Notice and that I posted a true and correct copy of
said Notice in the window in the City Hall of said City of Blanco, Texas at a place convenient and readily
accessible to the general public at all times and said Notice was posted on the 14" day of October 2022
before 5:00pm and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of
the meeting.

?R Ot Ca:ab«ci&

Laurie Cassidy, City Secretary j




